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Welcome
Did you know the TOEFL iBT® Home Edition will become a continuing part of the
TOEFL® portfolio of products? In this edition of the Teacher and Advisor Newsletter, we
will share updates about the TOEFL iBT Home Edition and its long-term availability, as
well as some other interesting articles.

If you have colleagues who need to be in the know, share this email and encourage them
to join the TOEFL mailing list.
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Here to Stay: The TOEFL iBT® Home Edition



In response to the needs expressed by institutions and test takers, the TOEFL iBT
Home Edition will become a continuing part of the TOEFL portfolio. Your students now
have the permanent option to test at either a test center or at home. The TOEFL iBT
Home Edition currently has appointments available through the end of February 2021,
with future appointments made available soon. The TOEFL iBT Home Edition is the real
TOEFL iBT test and has the same features of the TOEFL iBT test taken at a test center.
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